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Portland Regional Managing Partner Discusses Oregon
Warehouse Worker Protection Bill
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In a video interview with the Portland Business Journal, Clarence Belnavis explains what

employers need to know about the Oregon Warehouse Worker Protection Bill. Taking effect on

January 1, 2025, the new law aligns Oregon with states like California and Washington in regulating

warehouse product quotas. Clarence clarifies how the bill will impact workplace policies and

procedures for employers with warehouses and workforces across the state.

To watch the interview visit the Portland Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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